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Ku ring gai Community Workshop is closed till further notice  

 

 

 

In accordance with the NSW Government directive of all non-essential indoor 

services to be closed, the Shed will also be closed till further notice. The majority of 

the Shed’s membership falls within the vulnerable age group and closure of the 

Shed is a logical step. The primary aim of the Government decision is to slow down 

the spread of the Corona Virus to avoid an overload of our health services. 

 

We will stay in contact through this Bulletin and will advise you when we can open 

the Shed again. 

 

Keep your spirits up. 

 

Shed Management Committee  
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